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Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. (“NOTL”) filed a draft Rate Order on April 6, 

2009.  Board staff has reviewed NOTL’s draft Rate Order and does not have any 

major concerns regarding the draft Rate Order, but is seeking clarification 

regarding NOTL’s recalculation of the load forecast. 

 
Revenue Requirement Work Form 
 
Board staff reviewed the Data Input sheet, note 14 of the Revenue Requirement 

Work Form, “Recalculation due to loss factor change”.   NOTL has provided a 

recalculation of the load forecast due to the loss factor adjustment; however 

Board staff is unable to recreate the calculation based on the information 

provided.  Board staff requires clarification from NOTL and specifically requests 

that NOTL provide detailed calculations of the revised load forecast reflecting the 

Decision EB-2008-0237. 

 


